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Matz Schedules Oregon 
Town Hall Meeting 

 
October 5 event will outline critical issues, encourage industry input 

 
August 18, 2010, Alexandria, Va. – NCUA Chairman Debbie Matz will host a Town 

Hall in Portland, Oregon, October 5, 2010, in an effort to foster two-way communication 

and discuss developments affecting both natural person and corporate credit unions.  

 

The upcoming Town Hall will feature presentations by senior NCUA staff regarding 

corporate and natural person credit unions, recent regulatory developments, and future 

changes necessitated by the recently-enacted Dodd-Frank financial reform law.  

Attendees are encouraged to take part in this opportunity to discuss these and other 

critical issues during the half-day event. 

 

“I look forward to the same vigorous dialogue and forthright examination of the 

important issues facing the credit union system at this Town Hall as we saw in previous 

sessions,” Chairman Debbie Matz noted. “NCUA always benefits from reasoned, 

constructive input from stakeholders, particularly at a time when we are working on a 

wide array of policy initiatives that are sure to have far-reaching implications for the 

future of the credit union industry.  I encourage participation from all interested parties.”   

 

All interested parties are invited to attend NCUA’s free Town Hall Meetings. Register 

online at http://www.regonline.com/portland_town_hall_meeting_copy. 

 
NCUA is the independent federal agency that regulates, charters and supervises federal credit 

unions. With the backing of the full faith and credit of the U.S. government, NCUA operates and 

manages the National Credit Union Share Insurance Fund, insuring the deposits of over 90 

million account holders in all federal credit unions and the overwhelming majority of state-

chartered credit unions. 
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